
• 

TIME: 7:45 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JANUARY 5, 1981 

PLACE: CENTERVILLE MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

PRESENT: Mayor J. V. Stone 
Deputy-Mayor Nora Lake 
Councilmembers Russell Sweetman 

Jeffrey Siler 
Shirley Heintz 
James Singer 

Mr. Kenning reviewed a letter received from Mr. Albert H. Sealy 
addressed to the Centerville City Council requesting approval of two out of 
three nominees made by the Dayton City Commission and the Montgomery County 
Commission for appointment as trustees to the Dayton-Miami Valley Regional 
Arts & Cultural District. Council concurred that Mr. Richard McCauley and 
Mr. Bruce Evans be appointed. 

Mr. Kenning advised Council that during the TCC Meeting scheduled for 
Thursday, January 8, 1981, By-Law amendments will be discussed. One of the 
amendments proposed would give Townships a voice on TCC. Mr. Minner reviewed 
the proposed changes. The majority of Council concurred that expansion of 
voting power be limited as much as possible. 


